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Dear Friends,

We write to update you on the Global Research Institute's continuing operations in light of the COVID-19 pandemic. Since we shared
our February newsletter, things have changed dramatically in ways that we could not have imagined. GRI faculty have "flipped" their
classrooms, delivering content online to students spread around the globe. Our professional staff have continued their work remotely
and have implemented dozens of solutions to support faculty research and student programming in this new environment. 

To be honest, we really didn't know what to expect during such an unprecedented crisis, but the resilience and creativity of our staff and
colleagues have impressed, inspired, and humbled us. Many of our colleagues have done this great work while taking on new "side
gigs" that include teaching 3rd grade math, taking care of an aging mother-in-law, and managing Zoom calls while toddlers and pets
beg for attention in the background.

 
We feel extraordinarily fortunate to lead this creative, committed group of scholars and students, and we want to share with you some
examples of how our community is adapting to uncertain times.

GRI Students: Our students, like our faculty and staff, have responded to the cancellation of spring and summer plans with flexibility
and imagination.

In a blog post, one of our seniors bid farewell to GRI. As our students often do, she captured the ethos of our work and we

thought you might also be interested in reading her farewell.

Many students have had job or internship offers rescinded, and all GRI-sponsored international travel scheduled for summer

2020 has been cancelled. Our staff are working to identify alternate opportunities for those students whose summer research

and internship plans have been upended by COVID-19. If you are interested in offering a remote internship to one of our

talented students, please provide more information here.

GRI-sponsored student groups have pivoted to offering extracurricular activities online. For example, the student team behind

this year’s W&M Global Innovation Challenge pivoted to an online event with more than 100 remote participants, including

over a dozen W&M alumni as mentors and judges.

GRI Research: Our students and faculty continue to work on policy-relevant research questions from the pre-COVID era, and we are
extending funds we had allocated to faculty who are unable to use those awards in summer 2020. In addition, some GRI scholars have
pivoted to explore how they can use their creativity and data analysis skills in the fight against COVID-19, for example: 

Carrie Dolan, an Assistant Professor of Health Sciences and the Director of the Ignite research lab is working with a private
sector partner to assemble a variety of data sets and a machine learning algorithm to forecast local outbreaks in three African
countries so that health interventions can be better targeted.

Professors Ariel Ben Yishay (AidData) and Phil Roessler (Center for African Development ) are exploring a partnership with a
telecoms company in Sub-Saharan Africa and the World Bank to use satellite imagery, call detail records, and network
analysis to identify the locations of future outbreaks and potentially use social networks to disseminate key information about
public health advisories.

GRI’s Blockchain Lab, led by Troy Wiipongwii, is leading W&M’s participation in a hackathon with ConsenSys Health. At the
hackathon, W&M subject matter experts will mentor blockchain development professionals to create data and analytics
solutions for fighting COVID-19. One of the winning teams will have the opportunity to incubate at W&M’s Entrepreneurship
Hub.

GRI Community: Our community is at the heart of what we do. Until we can get together again in person, we’re actively working on
ways to connect digitally - both to share research and to help each other through these uncharted waters.

We’ve launched a digital happy hour series, “Home Brew,” to connect our researchers and spark conversation about
collaborative projects while we are physically distant. Last week, more than 25 members of our community joined as Professor

Dan Maliniak joined us in sharing news about TRIP's new book on the theory-policy divide in international relations. This
week, one of our AidData colleagues, Dr. Jonathan Solis, will share his research on journalists’ safety in democracies
compared to non-democracies.

We are in the planning stages for new digital events, including a “Coffee Chat” series. If you would be willing to share insights
from your field with our students and alums, please email Ana Suarez (aisuarez@wm.edu) to volunteer as a “Coffee Chat”
speaker.

Although it will be some time until we can meet again in person or return to our beloved house, we will continue our focus on supporting
GRI’s student-faculty research and on maintaining a close community of students, scholars, and practitioners. We have been deliberate
in building a contingency fund to weather storms such as this and our 10-Year Anniversary Campaign has helped in this regard.  For so
many of you who have supported us, thank you!

 
We will continue sharing the ways in which our community of scholars and students is pressing ahead in these uncertain times, and we
look forward to being in touch soon.

 
Don’t hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or suggestions.

 
With best wishes for your continued good health,
Mike Tierney and Sue Peterson
Co-Directors, Global Research Institute

 

This email was sent by: William & Mary
PO Box 8795 Williamsburg, VA, 23185, United States

https://cl.s6.exct.net/?qs=43a9ba086a987ccc36bfd0884a0b7f0ed44de135145880e0c260be79d81aa732d50908a61af19da5ea6b9fa3907ccf17049b4ab8ba0d2c4b
https://cl.s6.exct.net/?qs=43a9ba086a987cccc62307b5b803967aafc3bc5c68676a9d283845efe4cf8c44233415f4ef024eaade1dd25b546da0b23572306f2e361671
https://cl.s6.exct.net/?qs=43a9ba086a987ccc7426ba19adc3c1505188f02f20d9e0d60cc2ef85dae838cbc62907da0c1275be6deba47fcf82e2c93085c6561bb88887
https://cl.s6.exct.net/?qs=43a9ba086a987ccc88ff2c2949663763350aa5327b7f7255d5f3eea034813ed4aa30104de352f7116fdd2ee24795169808afec2834dd35aa
https://cl.s6.exct.net/?qs=43a9ba086a987ccc2c2b6212ee9ce3913e8f3a206b8433069bb271e1ada7d2da2881c52b25c7d23badb1c59fa0ef1818b3a6d9426a934534
https://cl.s6.exct.net/?qs=43a9ba086a987ccce575f351f54c74c910fd6edcbe2893c61828b0e007d9bc140f7626f4d02672301fe09fd4b79373841e482fa0d72c3d62
https://cl.s6.exct.net/?qs=43a9ba086a987ccc59b9cf276c02b01ecfe6ad65f8468d717a3bc8912866a6dcaa3423dfb07b5034230efcc3fb7e43f46e451826ca182ee3
https://cl.s6.exct.net/?qs=43a9ba086a987cccc9a017bef9b158ce8e910f509c19fc57159ff0439e5655d47ab31af739184b66c6db2844c2b86b9383bf9f5e16045493
https://cl.s6.exct.net/?qs=43a9ba086a987ccce528e49001021587dd1585e7e5c9f87b256100d9c316efac514adfba2e935b3719a401ab9fffbf87aa84d43f7ac78c6e
mailto:aisuarez@wm.edu?subject=Coffee%20Chat%20Volunteer
https://cl.s6.exct.net/?qs=43a9ba086a987ccc932ed5e9ab94be9783c1d15bb975bbfe67300cb5d14f834abaaef30af8a9f2516530cb072e7e50901cd69baba054c12b
https://cl.s6.exct.net/?qs=43a9ba086a987ccc1c37c48042a6323655618a7c620852d5aa810a511c9d90c536c3a6d4003215f6cf75286cdefacc327e708361cffb41f1
https://cl.s6.exct.net/?qs=43a9ba086a987ccc6a81b9d7925f310c9318418e0e4ce3d78103dc278f6302443d5b962ca8ce60b53a0ac52e2b2ae665fbab3d262428d426
https://cl.s6.exct.net/?qs=43a9ba086a987ccc2d2a94a2ca7d0424a0a1ac08154028ab249df5f3e44b0c01882efe01bf1013e013539badc47b56fe6207fa0d909e065b

	exacttarget.com
	https://view.s6.exacttarget.com/?qs=5d07f6e352ba6bf4587029e511d882879099653a49392671e5f1cba8b83d2ed4db3ebc0508f434fa3796d6844ba1f034ea06fc1a43af04e205a261cad5aed86c4039696c678bbcf2b424d93813060978


